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Industries-Suncoast, Inc. ke

TO: Chris Cozzolino, Professor of Criminal Justice

FROM: Daniel Mauch, Program Manager

SUBJECT: Internship Program for Keiser University students at Hillsborough County Residential Reentry Center
(HCRRC), Goodwill Industries - Suncoast, Inc.

DATE: March 14, 2018

This memorandum serves to communicate Goodwill Industries-Suncoast’s interest in having Keiser University students
engage in an internship program at Hillsborough County Residential Reentry Center (HCRRC).

Goodwill Industries-Suncoast, Inc., in an effort to continue building upon the already strong bond it has with Keiser
University, would like to have this memorandum serve as an official invitation for any student interested in the
corrections field to broaden their knowledge even further and intern at HCRRC. Though not a paid internship, students
can grasp and attain a wealth of knowledge and gain real-world experience in an environment dedicated to the
successful reintegration of convicted felons.

Like Keiser University, in wanting to help students succeed in providing the academic foundation to meet their goals and
objectives, Goodwill Industries-Suncoast would like to assist even further by providing a professional foundation in
corrections by bestowing real-world experiences for them to build upon as they endeavor forth in their career.

If there are any students who are interested, they are more than welcome to personally call me or e-mail me utilizing
the resources listed below. | will guide them in the application process and, if criteria are met, they will be welcomed
into our facility to be ready to be put to work.

Thank you in advance for taking the time to read this memorandum.

et
B —
Daniel Mauch, Program Manager
Hillsborough County Residential Reentry Center
Goodwill Industries-Suncoast, Inc.
4102 W. Hillsborough Ave.
Tampa, FL 33614
(813) 877-2257 ext. 256

daniel. mauch@goodwill-suncoast.com



